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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
It’s that time of year again for our annual pantomime trip. For parents who are not aware, we have 
sold pantomime tickets at Christmas for many years to give families the opportunity to take your child 
to see the Christmas Pantomime at the Baths Hall at a reduced rate. 
 
This year it is Beauty & Beast, on Friday 15th December at 7pm. 
 
We will be selling tickets at a reduced rate of £13 per person, the current ticket price is £20. 
 
The deadline for tickets is Friday 29th September. This cannot be extended. 
 
There is no limit to how many you can buy, but if you wish to sit with friends please can you try to pay 
from one parent pay account so we can organise seating together.  
 
In previous years we have been able to let people choose seats but this year we will be issuing tickets 
depending on where there are spaces. School have reserved a block of 200 tickets in the front stalls. 
 
Come along and join in the fun and take advantage of the cut price tickets. You will need to make your 
own way there and be responsible for your own children, teachers will not be present to supervise. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Rhonda Blakemore 
Headteacher 

 
 


